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Family Justice Center Resumes Operations After Generator 

Issue 

 

SAN JOSÉ, California (April 16, 2024):  The Family Justice Center Courthouse (FJCC) is pleased to 

announce the resumption of operations following a temporary closure due to a generator issue.  

The facility experienced a power failure, resulting in the postponement of afternoon appointments and 

events. 

Thanks to the swift action of the Court’s maintenance team, the generator problem has been resolved, 

and the FJCC is now fully operational.  

The Family Justice Center Courthouse provides essential services to individuals and families in need, 

offering support and resources related to family law, domestic violence, and other related matters. 

For more information or to find out more about a postponed appointment, visit scscourt.org. 
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